Bulletin Copy for Parishes to Announce “60 Years in the Year of St. Joseph”
In the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic, Pope Francis' proclamation of the Year of St. Joseph and our diocese's 60th anniversary, the Diocese of Baton Rouge will be celebrating "60 Years in the Year of St. Joseph" from May 1, 2021 - March 19, 2022.
Throughout the year, there will be opportunities to learn more about the history of our local church and celebrate its patron through videos, news stories, liturgical celebrations and more.
If you're interested in learning more about "60 Years in the Year of St. Joseph," please visit diobr.org/60years and follow @DioceseBR on Facebook.
When to publish in the bulletin: Publish for the bulletin coming out for Sunday, May 9th.  
____________________________________________________________________________
Social Media Caption for Parishes to Announce “60 Years in the Year of St. Joseph”
EXCITING NEWS! In the wake of the COVID-19 pandemic, Pope Francis' proclamation of the the Year of St. Joseph and our diocese's 60th anniversary, the Diocese of Baton Rouge will be celebrating "60 Years in the Year of St. Joseph" from May 1, 2021 - March 19, 2022. If you're interested in learning more about "60 Years in the Year of St. Joseph," please visit diobr.org/60years and follow @DioceseBR on Facebook.
When to post: May 1st or May 2nd 

*Feel free to post this with the logo for the “60 Years in the Year of St. Joseph” celebration, which can also be found and downloaded on the DioBR website at diobr.org/60years. 

